

# Class of 2027

# Smyrna High School

Dear Members of the Class of 2027:

Welcome back! The next two years of your life are going to be full of many wonderful opportunities, new friendships, and memories. Some of this year's activities include a 3rd year of working on the Homecoming Float, and sponsoring the Junior/Senior Prom! As your class advisors, we look forward to the many experiences this upcoming Junior year! Speaking of experiences, we have a tremendous amount of work to be done with the start of the new year, as you can read below!

## **Class Officers**

 Our Class Officers for this year are: Anna Duke, President, Duncan Wiley, Vice President, Lizzie Nicholson, Secretary, Mark Caserta, Treasurer, and Ida Corrah, Historian.

#### **Class Dues**

- □ Class dues are \$5.00 for your Junior year of school if you did not pay the \$25.00 as a Freshman. Dues need to be paid by September 15th to Mrs. Clendaniel in room 238 or Mrs. Skaggs in room 290. Dues must be paid in order to attend float. You're not going to want to miss this year...
  - Class dues are used toward float building, homecoming dance (10th),
    Prom (11th), and class trips/sunrise/sunset (12th).

## Homecoming

□ This year's homecoming game is October 24th. We will begin building our float two weeks prior. Our goal is to WIN! Parents and volunteers are greatly appreciated and are vital to the success of a winning float. Dinner & donations are much appreciated. More information will be coming soon!

#### **Prom**

☐ As Juniors we will plan prom! Start thinking of ideas for a prom theme and be prepared to volunteer for a prom committee!

We hope you all enjoy the rest of your summer!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Skaggs Mrs. Clendaniel

Colleen.Skaggs@smyrna.k12.de.us Jennifer.Clendaniel@smyrna.k12.de.us

Please visit Remind to receive updates and current information from your class advisors. Parents are welcome to sign up as well!

<u>Last names A - H</u> <u>Last names I - O</u> <u>Last names P - Z</u> f2c427 6g7bdk 7g22df